
    Issue: #3     Term: Autumn 1    Date: 4th October 2024 

Website: www.trekennercpschool.co,uk/website    Tel: 01579 370435     Email: secretary@trekenner.net 

  

  

 

 

                                                                                                              

Message from Mrs Mead 

Just a very short Newsletter this week 

with a few updates and reminders, 

Thank you to all who were able to join us 

in the church this afternoon for our 

harvest service and to those who sent in 

items for the foodbank. 

I also want to thank the church 

community for hosting us and our 

amazing school staff who worked with 

the children to produce such lovely 

singing and poetry reading. 

Well done everyone!  

Mrs Mead x 

 

Heads Up - Dates For Your Diary 
 

I just have to make a couple of amendments to the dates I 

sent out on the newsletter next week.  

We have been able to secure a visit for Explorers and 

Pioneers Classes to visit the Box in Plymouth to link in with 

their topic work. Unfortunately, the Box could only offer us 

the 8th November, so we have moved our open afternoon for 

parents to Friday 15th November. More details of the trip to 

follow. 

We will also now be having our open morning for 2025-26 

Reception Children on Wednesday 6th November so parents 

get a more realistic view of what the school is like. 

 

Finally – did you spot the deliberate mistake! 

Right at the end of the newsletter last week, I put that the 

Christingle service was on Wednesday 8th December when it 

is in fact Wednesday 11th December. [I can’t read my own 

writing apparently       ] 

 
 

 

 

 

 

A Little Moan! 

 

I’m sorry to have to say this, but despite the polite request in last week’s 

newsletter, some of you are still picking up and dropping children outside the 

gate where the yellow zig-zag lines are. This is dangerous for several reasons 

but mostly because if you park there, it reduces the visibility for children to 

see and be seen moving to and from cars and the playground. 

Therefore, once again I am politely asking you to park away from the yellow 

lines and walk or allow your children to walk, up or down the road to the gate. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Launceston Carnival 

 

Please see the post on Dojo regarding Launceston 

Carnival. 

 

It should be a fun night for us to get out in our 

community and let everyone know about our wonderful 

school – I hope you can join us! 
 

 
 

 

 


